
 

ANDERSON BIKE PROGRAM POLICIES 

 

¶ E-bikes are not allowed inside UNA facilities.  

¶ You are responsible for damages caused by the e-bike. 

¶ It is important to ALWAYS lock up your e-bike. 

¶ It is recommended that you not allow others to ride the e-bike 

¶ If you do not return your e-bike and accessories when requested there may be a fee. 

¶ If you feel that the e-bike needs maintenance and is not safe, do not ride it and contact Bailey 

Schultz 

 

 

Failure to comply with the policies listed above will result in repossession of the E-bike, helmet, 

charger, and lock. 

Maintenance Hours 

Monday-Friday 8-12 
Student Recreation Center 
 

If you have any questions, please contact Bailey Schultz at bschultz@una.edu or 256-690-4164. 

 

  


